Robert Le Kyng Primary School

RLK NEWS

Newsletter Date — 5th January 2018

Welcome back to 2018 !

:We hope you all had a lovely break and are now
{looking forward to the start of 2018.

It is great to see that the children have come back :
i showing a fantastic attitude to their work. :

If you look at the school website next week all
i year groups will have updated curriculum maps to
i show you the term ahead. :

: Our school meals now need to be ordered via
§Schoo| Gateway. We hope you are finding the
new system more user friendly. If you have any
i queries please see the office staff.

Letters Sent Home =3

07/12/17 Coombs letter re School Gateway

07/12/17 Year 3 Portals to the Past—Roman
Day

07/12/17 After school club places offered
12/12/17 Year 5 Boys’ Writing Workshop
04/01/18 Hockey tournament (specific pupils)

Please note—you can obtain a copy of any
letters by contacting the office.

Christmas Fayre

Thanks to all who attended the Christmas Fayre.

Not only was it a fun afternoon, the PTA raised
£1054 for the school. Thank you

:In the news recently there have been some discus- |
i sion about childrens’ use of social media. :

i We cover many aspects at school such as safe
i passwords, not sharing personal information and
ireporting concerns to an adult.

i Further information is included on the school web-
site in the links section.

Reading in the Year 2018

New Year is a great time to get into new habits.
It has been impressive to see how many chil-
dren are now reading five times a week.

Our target now is to see if we can keep building
on this success by increasing this number fur-
ther. Remember reads include a range of texts
such as school books, magazines, newspapers,
poetry and non-fiction books. Thanks for your
support.
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